
           

 

 

 

 

Palterton Post Office® 

Palterton Village Hall, Back Lane, Palterton, Chesterfield, S44 6UN  

 

Your new branch  

 

 

We recently asked your views regarding access in relation to our plans to operate the Post 

Office service at a new location in Palterton. We received 1 response and this feedback was 

in support of our plans to maintain Post Office services to the local community.  

 

The current Post Office Home Service ceased on Tuesday 21 May 2019 at 16:00. We are 

pleased to let you know, that the Postmaster from Bolsover Post Office will continue to offer 

services to Palterton with the introduction of a permanent Hosted Outreach service.  

 

We can confirm your new branch opened on Friday 24 May 2019. 

 

We hope that you will enjoy using the new Post Office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


